Campus Girl Scouts Minutes from Monday, October 27, 2003
Meeting brought to order by Jennifer Rees at 5:50 pm.

In attendance:  Jen, Laura, Teresa, Anna, Suzanne, and Catherine.
Girl Fun Day! (January 2004):

Day workshop for younger girls brought.  Current plans are in the works for January 2004 and will involve singing, games, and crafts.  If you have any ideas for songs, crafts, or games, please email Laura at lauract@u.washington.edu.  Jen is waiting for lodge confirmation.  Please refer to the website for additional and up-to-date information.
We had a discussion about how to split responsibilities and came up with the following:

Leader/President – Jen

Totem Council Liaison – Cat

Email list – Teresa & Laura
Campus guru – Suzanne

Treasurer – Jen

Secretary – Anna (includes updating roster)

Publicity Head – Teresa (mainly distribution)

Website – Teresa

Historian – Laura
Winter Quarter:

Meetings held every other week

January will have extra meetings so we can plan for Girl Fun Day

Recruitment: get flyers up as soon as meeting dates/times/place are confirmed
Meeting adjourned around 8 pm.

